
. s. ---II

g, . f -,% .

[,'g ) .k UNITED STATES,g- v '

p, NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
g * \ 'b5

E WASHINGT ON, D. C. 20555
E #o

%,fs a. ]
....+-

September 27, 1982 '

Ms. Jeralene B. Green
Environmental Protection Agency
FOI Specialist
F0I Office '(A-101)
401 M Street, SW IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20460 TO F01A-82-416 i

,

Dear Ms. Green:

Enclosed is a copy of a Freedom of Information Act request received by
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) from Dr. Carl'J. Johnson of
Denver, Colorado.

Subject to the request is the following document originated by your
agency: Plutonium in Human Tissues Related to Smoking, Age, Residence
Near Rocky Flats, and Eastern Colorado.

This document is enclosed and is being referred to your agency for a
disclosure determination and direct response to the requester. ~ We would
appreciate your providing us with a copy of your-response.

If you have any questions recarding this matter, please contact Ms.
Carol Ann Reed on (301) 492-Es133.

Si erely,

ff
-

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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